Gainesville, Florida
January 24, 1927

Prof. Geo, W, Carver,
Tuskeges,Institute,
Tuskegee, Alabama,

Dear'Prof.ﬂarver:_ :
I am in réceiptfor your letter of Janusvy

11th, and T am having my secretary look up
the park bulletins, It i1s likely that Mr,

llerckens 1s starting with the eurrent 1ssues,

I hope you will receive them,

. Glad to hear from j&ﬁ. "I note what you say

about the 193 peanut products, I am noting
this for the college history committes, If
you have an account of this display I would
1like to get 1it. R : -

Mré; Pammel and I are down here for the winter
to escape the cold weather., Ny post season's
greetings to you, and with best wishes,

Tours truly,

P/H

frof, Carver: I am mailing you coples of the
park bulletins that we have on hand, end _
. writing to Mr, lerckens again so that he will
' be sure and place your name on the list for
the future ones,. AR

decy. Dr. Pammel
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